New Zealand in 2020
5/24/2018

Notes from US Agent Randy Smith

I received an envelope from Dave Clark that had apparently been making the rounds among bid committee members until it got to me.

The envelope contained $125US in cash and paperwork related to pre-supports and upgrades from various individuals.  I deposited the $125 into the New Zealand in 2020 bank account in Palo Alto, California.

In reviewing the paperwork, I found that the total amount in cash that was received was $185.  This is a difference of $60.

Two of the Pre-support forms indicated payment by credit card, but I have now way of knowing if the card numbers were run.  One of the cards expired in 9/2017.

The bank account balance in the bank in California currently stands at $205US.

The following amounts are owed and not yet paid:

SFSFC for filing of legal paperwork
$ 40.00

SFSFC for initial bank deposit

 80.00


Randy Smith for publication of legal notice
    56.00

                 TOTAL
$176.00

Persons for whom I have paperwork

James Young

Jim and Sandy Manning

Cindy Brooks

Lindsey Stanford

Gerald Lohr

Nicholas Faller

Patricia Russell
